
                           V.O.W.W.  

 

 

31 October 2018 

 

 

The Director, 

Resource Assessments, 

Department of Planning and Environment, 

GPO Box 39,  

Sydney NSW   2001. 

 

Dear Director, 

  Re: Submission: Brandy Hill Quarry Expansion - SSD 5899 

I refer to the submission made by V.O.W.W. in April 2017 and the subsequent Response by Hanson.  

 V.O.W.W. is unable presently to reply to the lengthy Response submitted by Hanson and will make 

submissions later for the purposes of the public hearing (at which it wishes to be heard), either in 

writing or in person. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

President, 

(Voice of Wallalong and Woodville) 


